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ITEM IDENTIFICATION:  
School of Graduate Studies proposal of the Institute for Environmental Studies for a new 
one-year Master’s Professional Program in Environmental Science (M.Env.Sc.) to be located 
in the Department of Physical Education and Environmental Sciences at UTSC, effective 
September 2005.  
 
JURISDICTIONAL INFORMATION: 
The Committee has authority to recommend to Academic Board for approval changes which 
establish a new degree program. 
 
PREVIOUS ACTION TAKEN: 
The School of Graduate Studies approved this proposal at its Council meeting on May 25, 
2004. 
 
HIGHLIGHTS: 
The M.Env.Sc. Program includes a new graduate course and has the objective of producing 
skilled practitioners of environmental science well trained in field and laboratory techniques 
to meet the needs primarily of industry and government. The 12-month program will be 
attractive newly graduate B.Sc. students and also existing practitioners wishing to upgrade 
their skills. An initial program enrollment of between 10 to 20 students is expected. There 
has been extensive consultation and market research with external stakeholders in industry 
and government, Chairs and Directors of cognate Departments and Institutes, faculty across 
U of T and students during preparation of the proposal. 
 
FINANCIAL AND/OR PLANNING IMPLICATIONS: 
New resources are required at UTSC such as equipment, space and administrative and 
technical assistance; sources of funding for this commitment are identified in the proposal. 
The program will receive funding from sharing of tuition fees (75%) of domestic tuition 
revenue net of student aid) through the Enrolment Growth Fund. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the Committee on Academic Policy and Programs recommend to the 
Academic Board for approval: 
 



THAT the Institute for Environmental Studies offer a new one-year Master’s Professional 
Program in Environmental Science (M.Env.Sc.) to be located in the Department of Physical 
Education and Environmental Sciences at UTSC, effective September 2005.  
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